
Morning Announcements 
Tuesday, September 14, 2010 

Day 18 

 
Any student interested in helping with See Ya At the Pole should see Mrs. 
Johnson in B9 by tomorrow afternoon. 
 
Drama Club will meet Thursday after school in B10.  Anyone interested is 
invited. 
 
There will be a Chess Club meeting tomorrow after school in C13. 
 
There will be a Navy Ball meeting during homeroom tomorrow in the ROTC 
office B14. 
 
Any senior with at least a 3.0 GPA and an 1100 SAT (Verbal and Math only) 
or 24 ACT who is interested in the United States Air Force should pick up 
information in the counseling center about the Air Force ROTC Scholarship.  
Please see your counselor if you have questions. 
 
Any student interested in applying for the NC Teaching Fellows Scholarship 
should plan to attend a brief meeting after school tomorrow in guidance.  If 
you cannot attend or you have questions, please see Mrs. Heinz. 
 
Mexico will celebrate its 200th anniversary of independence from Spain this 
Thursday, September 16.  The Spanish Club will have its first meeting that 
morning at 7:30 in D8.  Old and new members join us for a fiesta of 
traditional Mexican foods.  See Senora Acquaviva for more details. 
 
Anyone interested in being in the PAW Club needs to pay their $8 dues by the 
end of September. 
 
Girls playing fall softball for Pisgah will play this Saturday at 9:00, 12:00 and 
1:30. 
 
Congratulations to the tennis team on their win yesterday against Smoky Mtn. 
with a score of 9 – 0.  Great job! 
 
 

 
 



AFTERNOON ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 
FFA Members remember that there will be dairy judging practice after school 
Thursday in Mrs. Harvey’s Room. 
 
The Art Club will meet Thursday at 3:05 in D2.  
 
There will be a Chess Club meeting tomorrow after school in C13. 
 
The Navy Ball Committee will meet during homeroom tomorrow in the 
ROTC Office, B 14.  These students should report to homeroom first to 
receive your progress report, then to the ROTC Office. 
 
Mens Soccer practice will be held at the stadium this afternoon. 
 
The book session for Drivers Education will begin next Wednesday, 
September, 22, at 3:15 in the Media Center. 
 
If any teacher is holding Internet Use Agreements, please turn them in to the 
Media Center. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


